
 

 

 

                  Wednesday       7th         June, 2006. 
 

 It is ordered that the Rules heretofore adopted and 

promulgated by this Court and now in effect be and they hereby are 

amended to become effective July 1, 2006. 

 Amend Rule 3B:2 to read as follows: 
 
Rule 3B:2.  Uniform Fine Schedule. 

Description of Offense Statute or 
Regulation 

Fine Processing 
Fee 

Total 

     *     *     *     
2. Other Moving Offenses     
     *     *     *     
Driving in violation of HOV 
Lane Restrictions 
 

 
33.1-46.2 

 
$100 

 
$51 

 
$151 

Driving in violation of HOV 
Lane Restrictions, Planning 
District Eight (first offense) 
 

33.1-46.2  
$125 

 
$51 

 
$176 

Driving in violation of HOV 
Lane Restrictions, Planning 
District Eight (second offense 
within five years from a first 
offense) 
 

33.1-46.2 $250 $51 $301 

Driving in violation of HOV 
Lane Restrictions, Planning 
District Eight (third offense 
within five years from a first 
offense) 
 

33.1-46.2 $500 $51 $551 

Driving in violation of HOV 
Lane Restrictions, Planning 
District Eight (fourth offense 
within five years from a first 
offense) 
 

33.1-46.2 $1,000 $51 $1,051 

3. Equipment Violations     
     *     *     *     
Failure to have vehicle 
inspected 
 

 
46.2-1157 $30 $51 $81 

Failure to correct defects 
discovered by inspection 
 

46.2-1157 $50 $51 $101 

Driving after expiration of 
rejection inspection sticker 46.2-1158 $50 $51 $101 

     *     *     *     
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Description of Offense Statute or 

Regulation 
Fine Processing 

Fee 
Total 

7. Miscellaneous Offenses     
     *     *     *     
Operate vehicle which is 
unregistered, untitled, or 
without plates/decals or with 
expired registration/license/ 
decals  
 

 
46.2-613(1) 

 
$25 

 
$51 

 
$76 

Possess, lend or knowingly 
permit use of registration 
card, license plate, or decal 
by anyone not entitled to it 

46.2-613(3) $25 $51 $76 

     *     *     *     
 
 

     
   
     A Copy, 
 
      Teste: 
 
 
 
        Clerk 
 


